
$497,000 - (unit #133) 92-1144 Panana Street, Kapolei
MLS® #202516378 

$497,000
2 Bedroom, 1.50 Bathroom, 794 sqft
Residential on 0.00 Acres

MAKAKILO-UPPER, Kapolei, HI

Welcome to this beautifully updated
single-level condo in cool and breezy Upper
Makakilo! This 2-bedroom, 1.5-bath unit
features a fully renovated kitchen and baths,
with stylish new vinyl flooring throughout.
Enjoy the ease of ground-floor livingâ€”no
stairsâ€”with two assigned parking stalls
conveniently located near the entry. The
thoughtfully designed layout offers generous
storage, including a kitchen pantry and a
spacious walk-in closet in the primary
bedroom. An in-unit washer and dryer add to
the comfort and convenience. Move-in ready
and perfectly situated to catch Makakiloâ€™s
refreshing tradewinds, this home is also just
minutes from shopping, dining, freeway
access, and some of the most beautiful
beaches on O'ahu. A perfect blend of comfort,
location, and lifestyleâ€”this home is a
must-see!

Built in 1987

Essential Information

MLS® # 202516378

Price $497,000

Bedrooms 2

Bathrooms 1.50

Full Baths 1

Half Baths 1

Square Footage 794

Acres 0.00



Year Built 1987

Type Residential

Sub-Type Condominium

Style Low Rise

Status Active

Community Information

Address (unit #133) 92-1144 Panana Street

Area Makakilo

Subdivision MAKAKILO-UPPER

City Kapolei

County Oahu

State HI

Zip Code 96707

Condo Name Palehua Villas

Amenities

Parking Spaces 2

Parking Assigned, Two Spaces, On Street

View None

Interior

Interior Features BedroomOnMainLevel,FullBathOnMainLevel

Stories One

Exterior

Exterior Masonry, Stucco

School Information

Elementary Mauka Lani

Middle Honouliuli

High Kapolei

Additional Information

Days on Market 48

Lease Fee $0

Monthly Maintenance Fee $472

Listing Details

Listing Office REMAX Hawaii
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